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Kindergarten Transition to School  
What a fun afternoon our 5 new Kindergarten students had last week with Mrs 
Cosgrove. They were given a tour of the school and learnt how much fun big 
school will be next year when they begin. Check out their smiling faces below.  
 
School Swimming and Water Safety Program 
Today we have sent home the permission note for our Swimming Lessons                     
Program.  Lessons start in Week 8 with no cost to parents this year. Due to 
COVID-19 and the hardship to our community, this year the school will be                  
funding this program. Thank you  to the NSW Department of Education Sports 
Unit and the Geurie P&C  for their support towards this vital program.  

Presentation Day 
What exciting news that we can hold our Presentation Day event with some of 
our community in attendance. Following strict COVID-19 guidelines each student 
may have 2 parents attend.  The ceremony will occur on the back oval with 
seating arranged following the 4 square metre rule.  Please read the email sent 
to you for more details and complete the RSVP which is required so                  
allocated seating arrangements can be planned.  A COVID-19 safety plan will be 
implemented which will require parents to sign in via our QR Code, or by        
completing a written form.  We are all excited that you can share this special 
event with us! 

 Presentation Day                               
Friday 27 Nov  9:30 - 10:30am 

 Swimming Lessons                              
Monday 30 Nov to Friday 11 Dec 

 Year 6 Farewell Day                 
Monday 14 December 

 Last Day of 2020 for students                    
Wednesday 16 December 

 

School Reports 
School reports will be completed 
this term with teachers already 
working hard on student                
assessments. Reports will have the 
of grading A-E, comments on        
Literacy, Numeracy and a general 
comment for all other KLA’s.                   
Reports will be sent home on 
Wednesday 9 December.  

Welcome to Wesley, Thomas, Sarah, Grace and Eleanor, our new 2021 

Kindergarten students.  It was lovely to meet you and your parents last 

Thursday.  We hope you enjoyed your time at Geurie Public! 

Congratulations to  four of our students for their win-
ning entries in this year’s Australia My Country com-
petition organised by the Dubbo RSL.  Year 3:  1st 
Gretel, 2nd Grace and 3rd Ellie, and in Year 6: 2nd 
Bradley. 


